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Further	to	my	previous	submission.

The	attached	brochure	was	produced	to	promote	and	publicise	the	area	known	as	South 
Warrnambool.	South	Warrnambool	has	historically	been	a	separate	locality	in	Warrnambool	with	its 
own	strong	identity	and	this	continues	through	to	today.

Proposed	models	1	and	2	draw	a	ward	boundary	through	South	Warrnambool.	This	would	result	in 
South	Warrnambool's	ward	representative	not	truly	representing	South	Warrnambool.	It	would	also 
mean	that	the	person	representing	East	Warrnambool	would	have	a	piece	of	South	Warrnambool	in 
their	area	which	wouldn't	be	the	main	focus	of	concern	for	them.
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